

Dear Parents / Guardians,

On <u>Thursday 14th February 2019</u> Year 1 will be celebrating the end of another wonderful topic with a fantastic fairy tale day!

Children in **Year 1** will become their favourite fairy tale character for the day so please come in dressed up as a witch, dragon, knight or Princess or any other character from a fairy tale! If your child does not have an outfit like this please let us know and we can help! We will be making crowns and shields during the day that can be added to a plain outfit!

Throughout the day Year 1 will be creating our own fairy tale mini movies using apps on the Ipads, art work including crowns and shields, building castles as well a mini banquet in our classrooms in the afternoon with some delicious cake! If your child has any allergies please speak with their class teacher so an alternative can be provided.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support this term, we have loved our topic of 'How to train a dragon!'

Thank you,

Miss Cassidy and Mrs Greenfield.